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Respect Aspire Achieve – Be the best that you can be
March 2022
Dear Parents,

Great North Museum: Hancock
This term, in History, Year 3 have been learning all about the Bronze and Iron Age. In order to enrich this topic, we have been able to arrange an off-site visit to Great North Museum, which will include a workshop all about the Stone, Bronze and Iron Age. 
This visit will take place on Monday 4th April 2022
We will be leaving school at approximately 9:00am and returning to school at approximately 3:00pm, travelling by coach. As this is an all day trip, a packed lunch will be required. Although there will be waste bins in the museum, children will be asked to bring any waste home with them in their lunchboxes. We also ask that children are dressed in their school uniform as the museum is a public place so it is important that our children are easily recognisable.
Parents are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the cost of entry to the museum and the coach to and from the museum. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash payments in school, so please make these payments online via the City of Sunderland website.
We are also looking for parent volunteers to assist with the trip. Please indicate on the reply slip below if this is something you’d like to be involved with. Depending on interest, we will select parents at random. We will notify parents at the end of the day on Wednesday 30th March if they have been selected to assist.
You must not allow you child to attend the session if you, your child, or anyone in your child’s household(s) are displaying symptoms of Covid-19 (persistent cough, high temperature, or loss or change to sense of taste or smell).
Thank you for your continued support.

Miss K Birch
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name________________________________             

Class: _____

(  ) I would like my child to attend the trip to the Great North Museum.

(  )I would not like my child to attend the trip to the Great North Museum.

(  )I would like to volunteer as a parent helper on this trip.

Please sign and return the consent form at the bottom, once you have read the following:

· I support the Behaviour Policy at FJS and understand that this also applies during school trips.

· I understand that, due to unforeseen circumstances, a school trip may need to be cancelled at short notice, and I will be informed by letter, text or telephone call of such an occurrence.

Signed (parent/carer): ___________________________________
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